
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

◎Please check and verify against the demand notice you have on hand. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your household’s National Health Insurance fees are overdue. 
Payment must be made by the due date. If payment is not be made by this date, you may 
be subject to administrative disciplinary action as allowed by law. 
* Please ignore this notification if you have already paid. 

* This demand notice cannot be used at financial institutions. 

* If there is no barcode printed on the front of this demand notice, please use the enclosed payment slip or contact  

the National Health Insurance Division.  

The head of your household is 

obligated to pay National 

Health Insurance premiums. 

Even in cases where the head 

of household is enrolled in a 

separate social insurance 

scheme, etc., the premiums 

for all insured persons are 

charged to the head of 

household. 

If there is no barcode printed 

here, please use the enclosed 

payment slip or contact the 

National Health Insurance 

Division. 

The periods and 

amounts outstanding. 

Payment must be made 

by the due date. 

If you are enrolled in a social insurance scheme, 
procedures are required to unenroll from the 
National Health Insurance scheme. 

Please pay using the locations/methods listed here. 

Reception Service Hours 
Weekdays: 8:30 - 17:00 
Second Sunday of the month: 9:00 - 17:00 
* From June 2024, the weekend reception service will be on the second Saturday of the month. 
* No service is available on weekends or national holidays besides the above mentioned dates.  

Reception service dates are subject to change. 


